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December 22, 2020 
 
Via Electronic Filing  
 
Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director  
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission  
Capital Building, 1st Floor 
500 East Capital Ave 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 

 
Re:   Windstream NTI, LLC 

Docket No. TC08-095 
Notice to Request to Withdraw CLEC/IXC Certification 
 

Dear Director Van Gerpen: 
 
Windstream NTI, LLC, (“NTI”) hereby notifies the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission of 
its request to voluntarily cancel its certificate granted in Docket No. TC08-095 to operate as a local 
exchange and interexchange telecommunications services provider in the State of South Dakota.  
As of the date of this letter, NTI does not have any customers in South Dakota.  Therefore, no 
customers will be impacted and no notice is required, NTI requests that this cancellation become 
effective immediately.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact feel free to contact me.      
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nicole Winters 
Counsel II 
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